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January

Play, Play, and Play Some More 

Bright Beginnings will be CLOSED Wednesday 
January 1st, & Monday 20th. Your tuition will be 
adjusted accordingly.

The best way to support children's learning 
in the early years is to provide hands-on, 
active learning experiences that include play 
activities. Play enables children to weave 
together past knowledge and new 
information to acquire new understanding 
and skill development. Play sequences and 
activities expand across all Key Areas of 
Learning and can build social, cognitive, 
and physical skill development when they 
are intentionally planned and facilitated by 
teachers who interact with children, asking 
open-ended questions to scaffold children's 
thinking and problem-solving.  
-Pennsylvania Learning Standards for Early 
Childhood

Please ensure you are signed up for the Remind text messaging 
service to stay up to date with announcements regarding delays, 
closures, or other need to know information. 
You do not need the app.
Please ask for the information if you need it. 

We would like to welcome Allison L into 
Meadows!
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